
 

 
 
June 5, 2020 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 

Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 Re: SpaceX Services, Inc., IBFS File No. SES-LIC-20200410-00400 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

SpaceX Services, Inc. (“SpaceX Services”) has filed the above referenced application for 
authority to operate a gateway earth station in Warren, MO.  Unfortunately, in reviewing that 
application, SpaceX has discovered an error within the narrative submitted with the application.  
SpaceX interchangeably referenced site shielding at levels of 9 dB and 12 dB. This was an 
unfortunate area of confusion—in all instances where site shielding is discussed, it should be at 
the levels of 12 dB. 

We apologize for any confusion, and request that you update the Commission’s records to 
reflect this correction. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
      Mary Shurtz 
      Global Gateway Site Acquisition Analyst 
 
 

cc: Paul Blais 

 


